
You might notice some  
differences in what your 
GP prescribes for you
We recently consulted with you, our patients, about some of the things 
we prescribe. As a result of the feedback we received we are making 
some changes.
From 3 July 2017 we will: 

Restrict the prescribing of medicines and treatments which 
are available to buy over the counter for minor ailments 
and short-term, self-limiting conditions. These include:

Headlice treatment

Painkillers for minor aches and pains

For more information please ask at reception for a leaflet or visit the 
NHS Choices website www.nhs.uk for more information on self-care.

Moisturisers and sun creams

Antihistamine treatments

Indigestion remedies for occasional use

Tonics, health supplements and vitamins




